
Dear Parents and Sailors, 
 
The time has finally come! In just a few days, we’ll embark on our exciting youth sailing adventure on 

the IJsselmeer. 🌊 We’re thrilled to set sail and make unforgettable memories together. Here’s a final 
reminder to ensure everything is in order for our departure. 
 
Meeting Point and Departure: 

 Date: Sunday, 11th August 

 Time: Please be at the meeting point by 11:45 am 

 Location: In front of the adidas Gym (Horst-Dassler-Straße 1, 91074 Herzogenaurach) 

 Departure: The bus will leave promptly at 12:00 pm 

 
We'll be driving approximately 8 hours to Lelystad Bataviahaven, where our sailing adventure will 
begin. 

 
Important Reminders: 
 
Don't forget your IDs! This is essential for the trip, so please double-check before leaving. 
 
Packing Essentials: Make sure you’ve packed everything you need, including suitable clothing for 
varying weather conditions, a water bottle, sunscreen, and your sleeping bag or blanket. 
 
Snacks and Drinks: Feel free to bring some snacks for the bus ride. 
 
Excitement Required: Get ready for an incredible week filled with sailing, exploring, and fun on the 
IJsselmeer! 
 
Good News: The weather forecast looks fantastic for our sailing week, so we can look forward to 

great conditions on the water! 🌞 

 
We can't wait to see everyone at the meeting point and start our adventure. If you have any last-
minute questions, please don’t hesitate to reach out. 
 

See you soon, and let the adventure begin! ⛵ 
 
Best regards, 
Your Sailing Week Team 

 
 


